
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Email: info@acpwa.org  April 11, 2024 
 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT ALONG CROW CANYON ROAD 
 

 
UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY – Please be advised that Crow Canyon Road will 
be closed to through traffic between Mile Marker (‘MM’) 5.25 and County Line 
(Bollinger Canyon Road) between the hours of 8am to 5pm, starting Thursday April 
11 through August. 

 
The road is being closed to facilitate reconstruction of the roadway and replacement of 
three cross culverts at MM 5.83, 5.91 and 6.10. 
 
Drivers are encouraged to avoid the construction area and use alternative routes.  It is 
recommended that motorists use I-580 and I-680 as the detour route between Castro 
Valley and San Ramon. 

 
 

For more information on the project features, visit the project page at Crow Canyon 
Road, email info@acpwa.org, or call the construction hotline at (510) 670-5591. 

 

### 
 

Our mission and goal are to provide, maintain, and preserve public infrastructure efficiently 
and effectively while promoting a healthy and sustainable environment that supports safe and 
livable communities. 
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